
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW EMPLOYEES OF AIR CANADA 
EMPLOYEE NOTIFICATION  

HOMEWOOD HEALTH SERVICES 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 

We have been advised that Homewood Health Services has completed an investigation into a recent security breach, as is 
explained further on their website at https://homewoodhealth.com/corporate/data-incident . The EFAP have been asked to 
post the following Homewood notice to employees. 
 

 
 

In solidarity, 

 
Derrick Bashford 
National Coordinator, District 140 
Employee and Family Assistance Program 
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